
 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are really excited to tell you that Montem Academy is having a book fair starting on Wednesday 

24th January until Monday 29th January 2024. 

We will ensure that all children have the opportunity to visit the fair accompanied by their teachers 

or other school staff where they will be able to write a ‘wish list’ of the books they would like to buy. 

Full instructions on how to pay for the books you purchase will be on the wish list which children will 

bring home after browsing the books. They are also included below. 

Please check our social media sites for information about the book fair, and links to watch children’s 

authors read chapters from a range of their books. 

Montem Academy children will benefit from the fair as we will receive new books for our library and 

classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Probert 


